

Dear Colleague,

## **Mount Pleasant Primary School**

Th

Thank you for your interest in Mount Pleasant Primary School. The Governing Body is seeking to appoint a Headteacher who will build on current good practice and also bring fresh ideas to continue our drive forward.

We believe that this is an exciting opportunity and that the successful applicant will be joining a happy and welcoming school.

Our pupils are talented, creative, positive individuals with a fantastic attitude to learning and school life. Our staff are hardworking, proactive, emotionally literate and open to new ideas that will benefit all stakeholders (which currently includes a provision for 0-3 year olds).

We are always keen to challenge ourselves in our commitment to continuous improvement, broadening the educational experience at our school and as part of our journey towards becoming an "outstanding provider".

We are a member of the Stour Valley Development Group and the new Headteacher will be expected to continue to build the excellent relationships that we currently have with the other schools in the group.

I enclose a job description and person specification which provides more details about the role. We would encourage you to visit the school on the days listed below, prior to submitting an application.

Please contact our School Business Manager, Jane Geddes on Tel 01384 816910 if you wish to attend for the school visit on either Wednesday 20<sup>th</sup> September 1.30 p.m. or Thursday 21<sup>st</sup> September 9.30 a.m.

The closing date for applications is Monday 25<sup>th</sup> September 2017. Shortlisting of candidates for interview will take place by Friday 29<sup>th</sup> September. The date for interviews is yet to be confirmed.

I would like to thank you again for your interest in the post and I look forward to receiving your application.

Yours sincerely,

Stewart Jarvis Chair of Governors 24.07.17